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PIONEER HOMES RESIDENTS  
GET INFORMED AND GET INVOLVED!!! 

 
 
 
 
 

Interstate I-81 Project 
 
NYSDOT has released the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for the Interstate 81 
Viaduct Project.   SHA has a copy of the DEIS and you can view it by calling 315-470-4240.  You 
may also view it online at https://www.dot.ny.gov/i81opportunities. 
 

What is the I-81 Project?   
 

The project will remove the existing elevated aging and now obsolete I-81 Viaduct that divides 
the City of Syracuse and replace it with an integrated Community Grid that will disburse traffic 
along local north-south streets, create a new business loop, and reconnect the neighborhoods 
severed by the interstate.  
 

When will the project start?   
 
The project is tentatively scheduled to break ground in 2022.  Preliminary plans call for 
construction in 5 phases.   
 

When will construction be on the section of the I-81 viaduct near Pioneer Homes?   
 

Tentatively scheduled for the Spring of 2023  
 

Are Pioneer Homes residents being forced to move during construction?   NO  
 

NYSDOT spokesman Joe Morrisssey stated that “NYSDOT is not forcing residents of Pioneer 
Homes to move. There are no plans to temporarily displace people living in Pioneer Homes as 
part of the construction project. NYSDOT is working directly with SHA and the community to 
mitigate impacts as they relate to the project.”  
 
For more information:  https://www.dot.ny.gov/i81opportunities 
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Interstate I-81 Project 
SURVEY 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 

 
Signature ___________________________________ Date________________________ 

Please return to  
516 Burt Street, Syr NY 13202 
or take a photo and email to 
info@syrhousing.org 

Although NYS is not forcing Pioneer Homes Residents to move during the I-81 Viaduct 
construction project, IF YOU WERE GIVEN AN OPTION to move which of the following 
options do you prefer?   

o I do not want to move.  I want to remain in my unit during construction. 
o I would like to temporarily relocate to other SHA housing and then move back to 

my current development. 
o I would like to temporarily relocate with a Section 8 voucher and then move back 

to my current development.  
o I would like to permanently relocate to new housing in the neighborhood.     
o I would like to permanently relocate to SHA Elderly and / or Disabled Housing. 
o I would like to permanently relocate with a Section 8 voucher.   
 

Comments:  
_________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 

Name: _____________________________________ 

Address:____________________________________ 

Phone:_____________________________________                                                                         

Email:______________________________________ 

mailto:info@syrhousing.org
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